
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Proposed Yolo County Transportation District Budget for Fiscal Year 2024-25 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, June 10, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 
the matter may be heard, the Yolo County Transportation District, also known as the Yolo 
Transportation District (“YoloTD”), will hold a Public Hearing at the District’s Board Room 
located at 350 Industrial Way, Woodland, California, 95776. 
 
YoloTD’s Board of Directors will hold the Public Hearing to review and adopt the proposed 
budget for Fiscal Year 2024-25, including a $21.1 million operating budget, $7.6 million 
multiyear capital/planning project budget, and cost-of-living adjustments to staff salaries. 
Copies of the proposed YoloTD Budget for Fiscal Year 2024-25, will be posted and available for 
public inspection at least 15 days prior to the noticed hearing at the above address and online 
at https://yolotd.org/resources/finance.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Hearing and provide public comment 
concerning the proposed budget.  The public may attend YoloTD’s Board meetings in person at 
the address specified above or via Zoom. The public is advised to check the YoloTD meeting 
agenda for details about the meeting location and how to provide public comments or 
participate via Zoom.  The meeting agenda will be posted at least 72 hours before the Public 
Hearing at the above address and at https://yolotd.org/resources/agendas. Please note, 
however, that YoloTD offers teleconference participation in the meeting via Zoom as a courtesy 
to the public. If no voting members of the YoloTD Board are attending the meeting via Zoom, 
and a technical error or outage occurs with the Zoom feed or Zoom is otherwise disrupted for 
any reason, the YoloTD Board reserves the right to continue the meeting without remote 
access. 
 
Date:  May 20, 2024  
 

 
Autumn Bernstein 
Executive Director 
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